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October 30, 2019 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Subject : Trick-or-Treat at your local Fire Station! 

Contact : Amy Conlin, Community Risk Reduction Specialist, 707-441-4000 
 

 

 
 

 

Tomorrow is Halloween! 
 
All Humboldt Bay Fire Stations will be open to trick-or-treaters between 6:00p.m. and 
7:30p.m. on October 31st.  
So come on out, show us your best costumes, and get candy from your neighborhood 
firefighters! 
 
Station 1: 533 C St. Eureka 
Station 2: 755 Herrick Ave, Eureka 
Station 3: 2905 Ocean Ave, Eureka 
Station 4: 1016 Myrtle Ave, Eureka 
Station 5: 3455 Harris St. Eureka 
 
We hope to see you there!  
 

*Crews will be unavailable and stations will be closed if they receive a call for service* 
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Smoke Alarms Save Lives. 


